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Evergreen Elementary School

Greetings Evergreen Families,

This month:
Monday, Feb 10th: PTO 2:30
Monday, Feb 17th: No School

Monday, Feb 24th: Site Council 2:30

Q: What do you call a frog born on February
29th?

A: A leap frog.

Reminder:
It is time to make sure

Immunizations are up to
date. Exclusion begins

February 19th. Your student
will not be able to attend

from that date until
Immunizations or Exemptions

are completed

READ_A_THON STARTS
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24th 

Dear Families,
We just completed our "Middle
of the Year" benchmark
assessments. Students are
growing! An area of concern that
parents can assist with is
attendance. Those with chronic
tardies or absences saw the least
growth. Please help us by making
sure your student is on time, so
they don't miss those important
intervention opportunities. Staff
has been working hard in creating
small groups both in interventions
and in the classroom. I appreciate
seeing the reflection from
students as they learn to set
personal academic goals. Our
annual Read-A-Thon will be
kicking off this month beginning,
Monday, February 24th. Be
looking for books read by staff
and community members. Our
Read- A-Thon provides our
school spirit t-shirts, as well as
other campus improvements. We
will post these stories on our
Facebook page and our district
school website.
Sincerely,
Jenny Mohr
Principal


